
Seasons Greetings!							December 2020

I hope this letter finds you all happy, healthy, and looking forward to a new year!!  I am guessing that next year has to be better than this year. The good news is that 2020 is almost over!
This Holiday season is going to be quite different from what we are used to, but we can get through this together.  The WWC Board of Directors continues to meet monthly to plan for the future and keep our club alive.  We appreciate all of you who have hung in there with us.   
We were able to hold our first two meetings of the year at the Worthington Hills Country Club following social distancing guidelines and wearing masks. Several of our members participated via Zoom technology allowing them to see and hear the presentations and business meetings from the safety of their own homes. We had the Honor of recognizing three women who have been members for 45 years and we have welcomed six new members.  Sadly, we have been forced to cancel the Holiday Luncheon scheduled for December 15th and the January Meeting scheduled for January 27, 2021 due to the COVID Virus. However, we still have some of our Interest Groups that continue to meet in creative ways such as the Book Clubs, Armchair Travelers, Feathered Friends, and Global Cuisine.  We will also continue to Allocate funds to local non-profit groups that support the Worthington community.  The Board has recently approved allocating funds to the Griswold Center’s Santa Letters, and will review applications for Allocations in January for other local organizations.
Our next Membership Meeting is scheduled for February 23rd at 12:30pm and will feature David Cohen, who will talk about “World War II Combat Veterans”.  We are optimistic that the virus will be under control and we will be able to come together again.  Please check the website for updated information at www.worthingtonwomensclubofohio.com.

“As friends we laugh, we learn, yes, we cry,
Always knowing we’re together as time goes by”
written by Marilou Beachler, President 1999-2000.
Happy Holidays!
     Mona Deringer, President WWC 2020-2021

